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DATE: August 14, 1998
TO: Director, Division of Records and R:partmg {Bayu}

FROM: Division of Water and Wastewater (Kyle) ‘s €
Division of Legal Services (Brubaker)~ (%
980575-WU

RE:  Peoples Water Service of Florida, Docket No

Attached is a copy of a letter received from Peoples Water Service Company of Florida,
Inc., requesting withdrawal of a tariff revision request.

Upon review of the file, WAW staff has determined that there are no pending issues that
need to be addressed by the Commission regarding the filing, that no filing fee was paid (nor
has a refund been requested), and that no agency action has been taken.

Accordingly, pursuant to Section 2.07.C.6.d. o inistrative Procedures Manual,
please take the appropriale action to administraliveTy close the docket.

Attachment
cc: Division of Water and Wastewater (Hill, Willis, Merchant)

Division of Legal Services (Davis, Jaber)
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EOPLES WATER SERVICE COMPANY OF FLORIDA, INC.

P.O. BOX 4815 « 905 LOWNDE AVENUE = PENSACOLA, FLORIDA 32507-0815
(850) 455-8552 - FAX (B850) 456-1010

Facsimile Letter
Fax No: 850-413-6933

July 31, 1988

Mr. Jan Kyle

Florida Public Service Commission
Capital Circle Office Center

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida, 32399-0850

Re: Withdrawal Of Request For Tariff Modification
Docket No: 980575-WU

Dear Mr. Kyle,

Pursuant to our telephone conversation earlier today, please withdraw our
request for a tariff modification originally submitted April 21, 1898, Docket No:
980575-WU. We anticipate resubmitting a tariff modification at a later date. We

appreciate your patience and cooperation.

Sincerely,
Peoples Water Service Company of Florida, Inc.

O~Og
Jim Ogle
Assistant To The Manager






